
Pecan & Nut Sale FAQs

Although it does depend on when the crop
is harvested, we are expecting delivery on
Monday, November 6.

Families can meet the requirement by selling 48 bags OR by making a $200 donation
in lieu of selling. The amount is not prorated based on how many bags are sold. If you
choose the donation in lieu of selling, you can still place an order for nuts - they are
delicious and make great gifts!

What do I do if I haven't sold 48 bags by the due date?

Don't forget to use the Toolkit in the members section of the
website (password: p3canz)

When will the nuts arrive?

Will you prorate the donation amount if we
don't sell 48 bags?

Families should place an order for 48 bags and plan to sell the remaining bags once
they have arrived. 

Will you be ordering extra bags?
YES! Experience tells us that once customers receive their order and sample the nuts
they often request more. We will have a limited number of extra bags available on a
first come-first served basis. The pralines go fast, and we expect the chocolate ones
will too!

Yes, payment is required by October 17 along with your order. Payment by check and
cash are accepted (no credit cards). There is information in the Toolkit in the
members section of the website (password:p3anz) about peer-to-peer payment
systems like Venmo and Paypal to accept credit card payments from your customers.

Do I need to pay for the nuts when I
place my order?

More questions? email  info@cbchoir.org


